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Comments: In response to the LoLo Forest Service Revision. | believe we need additional areas open for
snowmobiling. This group has continued to have their recreation area decreased and is discriminated against
along with other motorized vehicles.

We also need to have additional single-track trails open to motorized vehicles. This group has also had their
recreation area decreased. Currently there are only around 40 total miles in the LoLo Forest open for single
track use.

In addition, all trails that are open to mountain bikes need to be able to allow CLASS 1 E-bikes as well.

Public comment meetings need to be held at times and places that the average 9 to 5 working class can attend.



